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David Ritter of the Chicago office and Mark Kittaka of the Fort Wayne
office co-authored an article for The Illinois Manufacturer. The article,
“Non-union employers beware: OSHA permits union representatives on
inspections of non-union facilities,” provides guidance to employers oh
how to handle a new set of rules.
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